
 
 

For more information: 
Call the 24-hour project information line: 206-205-5428 
Visit: www.kingcounty.gov/fremontsiphon 
Email:doug.marsano@kingcounty.gov 

 
ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE 

206-477-5371 / 711 (TTY RELAY) 

 

 

 
 

Fremont Site Project Update          September 9, 2015  

2nd Ave NW reopens as pipe work continues in Fremont Canal Park 
 
King County’s Fremont Siphon Replacement Project contractor finished upgrading a City of Seattle water pipe that 
runs directly under 2nd Ave. The work had closed access to NW Canal St from 2nd Ave NW for a few weeks. 2nd Ave 
NW reopened on September 9.  

2nd Ave NW will remain open through early October. NW Canal St residents should use 2nd Ave NW to access NW 
Canal St during the upcoming Fremont Oktoberfest (September 18-20).  

The contractor continues to work to replace a City of Seattle storm drain in Fremont Canal Park.  Burke-Gilman Trail 
users should follow the trail detour north and south of the normal trail to get around the work area safely. (See map) 

 What to expect  
• Work from 7 a.m. to 6 p.m. 

weekdays 

• Increased noise and activity in 
Fremont Canal Park 

• Burke-Gilman Trail shifted south 
just east of 2nd Ave NW 

• Flaggers directing trail traffic 
around the work areas 

• Some short delays on Burke-
Gilman Trail while equipment 
crosses the trail between work 
areas 

• Trail users should access the 
trail and Fremont Canal Park 
from 3rd Ave NW or 1st Ave NW 

• More trucks on nearby roads 

 Stay Safe! 
Please avoid the project area and sidewalks on 36th Ave NW next to the project area. Please do not engage 
individuals working at the site. Community members can ask questions or share concerns about the project 24 
hours a day by calling the project information line: 206-205-5428.  
 

http://www.kingcounty.gov/fremontsiphon

